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Dates for your  

diary: 

18th January—Year 2 

parents assembly 

6th– 10th February– 

Children’s Mental Health 

Week 

10th February—Last day 

of term 3 

13th-17th February—

School Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been rather a grey,  wet and windy 
week, resulting in difficult conditions 
to walk to school and children needing 
to spend most of the time 
indoors.  Despite this, lots of great 
learning has taken place and good 
routines established.  The children are 
doing really well with establishing our 
Best Behaviour Curriculum (BBC) – 
news coming soon for results of 
January’s challenge.  Sadly there was a 
RTA on Marlborough Road this week – 
so another very timely reminder to 
take the utmost care when driving/
walking/riding in the vicinity of school 
at drop off and pick up.   Thank you to 
all those who supported with this. 
 

Miss Susan Raeburn 

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: : 3rd January 2022 

 Kapiti — 100% 

Well done Kapiti ! 

 

Attendance 



  Kiwi Kitchen News  

A huge congratulations to Mrs Sovanivalu and her team in the kitchen!  This week we had a 

surprise visit from environmental health (they are always a surprise) and the kitchen team 

passed this with flying colours – achieving our 5* rating again.  We would like  to thank all 

the kitchen and site teamfor keeping our kitchen and food hygiene to a high standard.  

Mrs Raeburn and Mrs Wright were also invited to top table lunch with a select group of chil-

dren who have shown great behaviour and have been good friends at Lunchtimes. Mrs Wright really enjoyed her school dinner as did 

many of the children. The quality of the food produced by our school kitchen is amaz-

ing!  

 

Clothing Bank 

You may have noticed that we 
have a clothes bank at Kiwi – lo-
cated just inside our main gate, 
to the side of the driveway.  A 
reminder that all proceeds made 
from collecting items go to our 
school fund.  We can take the 
following items:  clothes, shoes 
(in pairs), bed linen and accesso-
ries (belts, hats, gloves, scarves 
and handbags) as well as any un-
wanted soft toys. 
We cannot accept curtains, cushions/pillows, duvets, carpets/
rugs, socks or used underwear, or school uniform with a logo. 
January is a great time for clearing out your cupboards and we 

would love any donations of items as listed above 

 

Lost Property 

We have a large number of unclaimed items such as 

hats, scarves, gloves, jumpers etc that do not have 

names on. Please can we remind you to label every 

item your child has. We will be putting lost property 

out in the shelter on KS1 playground on the 16th of 

January after school for you to come and collect 

items you may have lost.  

School Lunches 

Please ensure you have booked your Childs school 

lunches using our online system before the start of 

the school day. This is our school procedure.  

 




